
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/4/2014 3:47:25 PM
To: Tyrrell, Denise (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW:

From: Doll, Laura
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2014 3:01 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Allen, Meredith 
Cc: Doll, Laura
Subject:

Among the messages that will be delivered tonight to the Carmel City Council:

Yesterday the crew was unaware of the presence of 1 1/4” plastic pipe in the 2” pipe 
until the pipe was cut.
1.

The map the crew used did not show the plastic pipe insert. We are investigating to trace 
all the maps for that location - as built, etc., to determine what happened from a mapping 
perspective.

2.

We will provide progress reports to the city as we obtain information.3.

Kevin Knapp will be providing the technical communication this evening.

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations
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